
 

YEARS 5 & 6 REQUIREMENTS 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

To make next year begin easily there are a few items required. We would appreciate it if these 

items could be brought and returned to the school by Friday 10th February, labelled with your 

child’s name.  

• 2 HB pencils  

• 2 blue biros (no gel or roller pens) 

• 2 red biros (no gel or roller pens) 

• Highlighters 

• Pencil case 

• 30 centimetre ruler (No metal or flexible rulers) 

• White eraser 

• 2 large glue sticks  

• Scissors (medium or small) 

• Sharpener (enclosed to collect shavings) 

• Coloured pencils and / or roll up crayons 

• 2 boxes of tissues 

• 1 packet of wet wipes 

• 1 bottle of hand sanitiser 

• 1 bottle of hand soap 
 
 
The following items are optional: - 

• Gel pens  

• Textas (for art only) 
 
The following items are not allowed at school: 

• liquid paper / correction pens 

• permanent markers 
 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 

Mr Andrew Bowmer                           Years 5 & 6 Teachers 
Principal 
 
 


